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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

March 4, 1998 

 

To:  Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  Bob Skwirot 

CIA Team Leader 

 

From:  Michelle Combs 

Special Assistant for Research and Review 

 

Subject: CIA-IR-17 DS&T Records on Castro Assassination Plots 

 

In ARRB’s informal request for additional information and records  

CIA-IR-17, CIA was asked to search the records of the Directorate of Science and Technology 

(DS&T) for possible records on the Castro assassination plots not included in the CIA Sequestered 

Collection.   CIA did not locate any documents concerning the Castro assassination plots.  CIA did 

produce one 1965 document dealing with AMLASH.  I reviewed this record on February 20, 1998.  

 This document contains no information relevant to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy 

and was not designated an assassination record. 


